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  May 20th-26th   May 27th-June 2nd June 3rd-9th June 10th-16th 

Bible Study   341 289 324 330 

AM Worship                         422                       301 378 427 

     

Budget Requests $20,013.58 $20,013.58 $20,013.58 $20,013.58 

Budget Receipts
  

$18,282.68  $13,204.15  $19,365.95  $24,763.46 

Missions $85.00 $175.00 $326.65  $115.00 

Other $1,814.51 $2,765.23 $11,489.23                    $6,093.40 

TOTAL: $20,182.19 $16,144.38 $31,181.83  $30,971.86 

***Seniors*** 

LLL Club and OTL will not 

meet in the month of JULY. 

We will meet back in August. 

Brian Hon and family, loss of  his brother 
Family and Friends of  Nina Tyler 

July 14th 
Southwind Golf Course 8am 

Sign-ups coming soon. 

The Church Office will be closed on  
7/4 in observance of Independence Day. 

In Loving Memory: 
Larry and Vernice Barnett 

Evelyn Powell 
Regis Pelphrey 
Tom Beckett 

 

In Honor Of: 
Irene Woosley 

Bereavement Volunteers 
Golf Scramble 
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KY All-State Youth Choir and Orchestra 
Saturday, June 23rd @ 7pm 

Come worship with us! 



Summer is here  360 ministries will be doing a lot 

of awesome stuff that your student will not want to miss out on! 
So make sure you mark these dates on the calendar! 

 

Ongoing throughout the summer 
101 Bible Study: This will be taking place every Monday this 

summer from 1-2:00pm. This is going to be an opportunity 
where your student will have a chance to learn how to study the  
Bible. It will give them the tools to understand the Bible better 

so that they can grow deeper in faith.  
  

Open Gym night: These will also be taking place on Mondays, 
but will be in the evenings from 6-8 p.m. This will give students 

the opportunity to hang out with friends and play basketball, 
roller skate, etc. 

 

BYOL: This stands for Bring Your Own Lunch.  This summer 
on Thursdays from 12:30-2:30pm students will be invited to 

come eat lunch at the church.  This is going to be a time to eat 
lunch and then spend some time hanging out with friends. 

Qualities of a Leader 
One of the things I’m most thankful for at Central is the quality of people who attend. Sure, we’re far from perfect, but there are many with 
good character. Of course, anyone can say that they have good character, but action is the real indicator. Our character determines who we are. 
Who we are determines what we see. What we see determines what we do. That’s why we can never separate our character from our actions. 
In his book, The 21 Indispensable Qualities of A Leader, John C. Maxwell tells the reader how a person can actually improve their character. 
He offers the following four suggestions when improvement is needed: 
1. Search for the cracks. Spend some time looking at the major areas of your life (work, marriage, school, family, church, etc.), and identify 
any place you might have cut corners, compromised, or let people down. Write down every instance you can recall from the past two months. 
2. Look for patterns. Examine the responses that you just wrote down. Is there a particular area where you have a weakness, or do you have a 
type of problem that keeps surfacing? Detectable patterns will help you diagnose character issues.  
3. Face the music. The beginning of character repair comes when you face your flaws, apologize, and deal with the consequences of your 
actions. Create a list of people to whom you need to apologize for your actions, then follow through with sincere apologies.  
4. Rebuild. It’s one thing to face up to your past actions. It’s another to build a new future. Now that you’ve identified any areas of weakness, 
create a plan that will prevent you from making the same mistakes again. 
A man took his young daughter to a carnival, and she immediately ran over to a booth and asked for cotton candy. As the attendant handed her 
a huge ball of the sugar-filled treat, the father asked, “Sweetheart, are you sure you can eat all that?” “Don’t worry, Dad,” she answered, “I’m 
a lot bigger on the inside than on the outside.”  
Real character is being bigger on the inside. If you know someone like that you are extremely blessed. If you are someone like that you should 
be extremely grateful because remember the rule of the turtle on a fencepost. If you see a turtle on a fencepost, one thing you can know for 
sure is that he didn’t get there by himself. 
  
I hope you have a great summer. I encourage you to stay faithful to the Lord and to His church during the summer! Laura and I love you and 
appreciate all that you do for us and for the work of the Lord. 
 
- Steve 

We just want to thank everyone that came out 
to donate blood last Sunday as we had 24      

donors. We exceeded our goal!!!  
Again, thanks for saving someone's life. 

Friday, June 29th @ 6:30  Bring a board  
game and snacks to share.                            

Come out for this Family event. 

 

September 28th-30th 
(In Gatlinburg)  Sign-ups at the Welcome Desk.  

For questions, contact Elaine in the church office. 

SUMMER!!! SUMMER!!! 

June 17th - Bring your Dad to VBS night.   
Dads will worship with us during our VBS opening 

session then will enjoy BBQ and games in the             
parking lot.  Children who bring their dads get              

entered in a drawing for an Xbox! 

HIS KIDS 
We are now taking registrations for His Kids                           

enrollment in the fall. We are also looking for some           
teachers and substitutes. 

For more information please contact Kathy True                   
@ 859-744-4328.  

 

This Sunday is the last chance 
to bring in your bottles. 

New Beginnings 

Attention Seniors, you can sign-up for this now. If you would like 
more information on this, please contact Elaine Kinney in the office. 

Pick up a pamphlet at the welcome center. 

We NEED your empty shoe  
boxes! We are getting low and  
will need them for Operation 

Christmas Child. 


